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The Fayette Physician Network Primary Care Office in Connellsville is still open. While our providers have 

temporarily moved to the Uniontown Primary Care Office located at 201 Mary Higginson Lane, the office has 

not been shuttered and patients that have utilized that location can still be seen by their physician at the office 

location in Uniontown. 

 

The consolidation of care to one location is just part of our continued efforts to provide safety and care to our 

community as we navigate through the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

If you have an upcoming appointment in the Connellsville Office you will be contacted regarding this tempo-

rary change and your options.  

 

For any other questions or concerns or to make a new appointment please continue 

to call the Connellsville Primary Care Office at 724-626-7335.  

For media inquiries or more information, please contact Uniontown Hospital Director of Community Relations Joshua 

Krysak at 724-430-8634 or krysak@utwn.org. 


